Netflix Will Stop Working on Older Samsung Smart TVs Next Month
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]"On December 2nd, Netflix will no longer be supported on a small number of older devices due to technical limitations," a Netflix representative said in an email. "We've notified all impacted members with more information about alternative devices we support so they can keep enjoying Netflix uninterrupted."
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